CANYON VILLAGE WATER SYSTEM

P.O. Box 3637

Pasco, WA 99302

509-430-1471

 

January 8th, 2007

Secretary of Commission  

Washington State Utilities and Transportations

Re: Rate Filing

 

Canyon Village Water System is filing for a rate increase to be effective April 1st, 2007.  Attached is a copy of the notice to the customers, the new tariff sheets, as well as a copy of the balance and income statements.

 

Canyon Village Water System

Nick Thompson/mc

